
 

TUESDAY, MAY 23 

STEINBRENNER 

BAND PARENT 

ORIENTATION  

6:00 PM in the Steinbrenner Auditorium 

         This orientation is meant to provide every interested 

parent with information regarding the Steinbrenner 

Band Program. Our goal is to have each parent not only 

feel comfortable with having their child join the Band, 

but excited that their child is being given a wonderful 

opportunity to make beautiful music, close friends, and 

be surrounded by a friendly and supportive environment.  

The Steinbrenner Band is enthusiastic to welcome any 

and all students planning to join!  

 

THIS 

ORIENTATION 

WILL: 

──── 

Provide you with 

all information 

about the band 

program 

──── 

Offer you an 

opportunity to 

have all questions 

answered 

──── 

Explain the 

details of 

Marching Band 

──── 

Give you the 

chance to 

connect with 

current band 

parents 

If you have any questions, 

please contact: 

Jason.allgair@sdhc.k12.fl.us 

Telephone 
 


